APO/NPO update

New name of NPO for Japan

The names of the NPO for Japan and the department of the Liaison Officer for
Japan were changed to the Japan Productivity Center and International Coop-
eration Department, respectively, w.e.f. 1 April 2009. Mailing address, phone
and fax numbers, and Web site address remain the same.

New APO Liaison Officer for Republic of Korea

Mr. Jun-Ho Kim, Director, International Cooperation Department, Korea Pro-
ductivity Center, was appointed APO Liaison Officer for the Republic of Korea,
w.e.f. 19 March 2009. His e-mail address is: jhkim@kpc.or.kr.

Industry Department Senior Program Officer in APO Secretariat

Ms. Setsuko Miyakawa, former Program Officer, Secretariat Industry Depart-
ment, was appointed as Senior Program Officer, Industry Department, w.e.f. 1
April 2009.
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